VIRGINIA CONFERENCE SALARY POLICY
Adopted by the Cabinet on September 12, 1997 …….

“……. District Superintendents suggest to churches that salary be paid by churches to pastors between the 10th to 15th of the month and 25th to 30th of the month for work completed”.

Rationale:  Some churches currently pay a month in advance and some churches pay at the end of the month.  Thus, a pastor moving from one church to another may have a 60 day period between salary payments.

Possible Pay Schedules:

1. Monthly – Pay one monthly check no sooner than the 20th of the month.

2. Semimonthly – Two pay checks on the 15th and 30th of each month.
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